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FLUOR GETS ARMY CONTRACT, WILL HIRE 100 IN SOUTH CAROLINA

Irving, Texas-based Fluor Corporation will hire over 100 workers in Greenville, South Carolina, as part of a military contract to
build and operate military bases in Afghanistan. The US Army contract is worth $7 billion over the next five years. Fluor will manage power, food service and
transportation at 62 bases in Afghanistan, plus build and manage another 12 bases. Fluor will hire for positions in control and management, finance,
procurement, estimating, subcontracting and human resources. Fluor is a Fortune 500 company that delivers engineering, procurement, construction,
maintenance, and project management to governments and clients in diverse industries around the world. Founded as a construction company in 1912, Fluor
has offices in 25 nations.

 


